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Deputies Investigate Report of Freeway Shooting 
 

 
    

Milwaukee, WI – Sheriff’s Office deputies and detectives are investigating a report of a 
freeway shooting on I-43 southbound, south of the Marquette interchange at about 12:20 
p.m. today.  While canvassing for evidence, the freeway was shut down for approximately 
two hours.  
 
No injuries were reported, and the investigation is ongoing. 
 
Sheriff Richard Schmidt said, “In the last nine days deputies pulled over more than 300 
vehicles in the Marquette interchange in saturation patrols, cracking down on reckless and 
aggressive drivers, and providing a high visibility of marked squad cars. We will continue to 
aggressively patrol I-43 in the high-incident areas. Road rage, reckless driving, and gun 
violence will continue to get our focused attention. Criminals don't listen to reason, just jail 
time. Enough!” 
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